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PRESS STATEMENT

This is with regards to local media reports of a bomb threat aboard
Mahan Air flight number W5-081 from Tehran to Guangzhou on 3™ October
2022.

The Air Traffic Control (ATC) in New Delhi was informed of a bomb threat
to the flight by the Captain of the flight while overflying Indian airspace in
Rajasthan, and he requested permission to land in New Delhi. In view of the
emergency, clearance was immediately given and the captain of the aircraft was
advised to proceed and cleared to land at the nearby airport of Jaipur
(Rajasthan). The Captain however chose not to land in Jaipur and instead
opted to continue the onward journey to its final destination.



.)-l-bu_)l.ﬂ.ul

kkk

ile axi Lu

3 9556195 auade as Ol g 1 W5-081 o, lasiv &y Olale (ylowlod lg 0 Jo s 153

Sl S olauzl) Lo 2id wuled az Sl Less pBin s OlylS

22 29,9 oLzl 5 gllas Sl o SIS crou g Sl o5 v o (ATC) Gulsn

a5l jo=o al oM s )l o] cuziog @ azgi b og0i cuwlgz o | o oo

J)dJ(uL_m:|J)J3uL> ol_f)g)s CAow day uS)_> §|)JJ|3)J uLulSS .)u.))S

3 9,8 pranos OLliwlS (JLs oul U oo 0005 39,8 jeme 9 anosi 291 (sS4
.)|.) d.ol.)l WLGJMOK.J.MJGJ |)).n.w 4u| ._sL> Q9 .).uul.: d.uuul.).: )_9)_9_)_9+:L>



